
Hello Students. We have had a wonderful time going into your classrooms
this week to celebrate your amazing academic achievements. If you
received a certificate for grades above a 3.0 for the first quarter, be sure to
bring your blue ticket tomorrow, Friday November 8th at Lunch to the
Kona Ice truck. Thank you for working hard to earn good grades!

Get ready to dance! Join us for the Middle School Fall Dance next
Wednesday, November 13th from 3:36 - 5:00 PM in the school cafeteria.
Tickets are FREE with an ASB card and $5 without an ASB card. Make sure
to buy your tickets in the ASB Office as soon as possible. Don’t miss out on
the fun music, snacks, and great memories with friends! We will see you
there!

Attention all Football players. The 2024 Football Banquet has been set for
Thursday, November 21st at 6 pm in the cafeteria. All players will eat for
free but you still need to RSVP in ASB if you are planning on attending
attending. For all loved ones who are planning on attending, there will $15
charge per plate for the evening. Last date RSVP is Monday 11/18.

Attention BUC STUDENTS. Do you want to create a positive change on your
school campus? Do you want to be part of a movement that promotes
healthy relationships? Do you want to become an advocate against
violence? THEN SIGN UP TO BECOME A PEER LEADER in Margaret's Place.
This Peer Leadership group will not only help you develop leadership skills,
build confidence, and strengthen your ability to advocate, but you will also
learn how to support survivors of violence, help a friend who is
experiencing or witnessing violence, and be part of the change that can
help end the cycle of violence. If you want to learn more, please attend the
Info session this Friday, November 8th, during lunchtime in room 512 and
pick up an application! 

HAPPENING
WHAT ELSE IS


